
XOXO 2009 
Valentine’s Open House at One Laptop per Child 

Co-sponsored by OLPC and One for All 
 

 
Thursday, February 12th from 7-9 PM 

1 Cambridge Center, 10th floor  
(right next to the Kendall Square T stop) 

 

Join us to kick off the Cambridge Friends School pilot with cupcakes, 
XO laptop demos, and OLPC Valentine’s T-shirts for a small donation  

 

Limited invitation, so RSVP to Katelyn Foley at kfoley@fas.harvard.edu 
and MacKenzie Sigalos at msigalos@fas.harvard.edu as soon as 

possible  
(Please indicate if you are interested in a T-shirt) 

mailto:kfoley@fas.harvard.edu

